As a 70 year old Marine veteran | am concerned about our constitutional rights. Myself and my family are against SB 554 as it will
greatly restrict our 2nd Amendment rights by allowing local authorities to restrict those very rights by passing local ordinances.

What might be lawful in our county could be a felony in a neighboring county. How can that be right? We are one state, therefore
there should be one law that applies to all counties equally. Thank you.



